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AGENCY/DEPARTMENT:  DEPARTMENT OF INDUSTRY 

 

TOPIC: Correspondence Relating to Workshops 

 

REFERENCE:  Question on Notice (Hansard, 27 February 2014, page 74) 

 

QUESTION No.:  AI-141 

 

Senator KIM CARR:  I see. Have you received any correspondence on this matter? 

Ms Furnell:  Correspondence about that reform or about the workshops? 

Senator KIM CARR:  The fact that these were closed workshops. 

Ms Furnell:  I would have to check with my colleagues. 

Senator KIM CARR:  Why don't you check with your colleague right now. 

 

 

ANSWER 

 

Minister Macfarlane received a letter from the ACTU on the 4 March 2014 after the Additional 

Budget Estimates Hearing.  The Minister has replied to this letter. 

 

 

 


